
Dear Sirs
I am concerned about the draft proposals to ruin the Green Belt around Hadley Wood and 
destroy the area I have called home for the past 26 years. My children grew up in the area and 
now my grand children are enjoying the benefits of growing up in Hadley Wood. We were 
attracted to  Hadley Wood by the village atmosphere and the vast Green Belt. I am opposed to 
the proposed development which will ruin the character of Hadley Wood .
I believe that proposed development is misconceived and takes no account of the lack of 
infrastructure for the size of the proposed development and the poor transport links. There is 
insufficient schooling in the area to accommodate the additional demand that will be placed on 
our schools.
The proposed development will have a devastating effect on local wildlife and the listed buildings 
in close proximity to the site proposed. It will also conflict with the character of the conservation 
areas that are bordered with the proposed site.
I confirm therefore that I strongly object to this proposed development and would appreciate if 
you could note my objection.

Yours Faithfully


